
Juanita Bay Pump Station Replacement Project

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
February 2008

24-Hour Construction Hotline: 206-205-3898

= COMPLETED

NEW JUANITA BAY 
PUMP STATION - 
CROSS SECTION

Pump Station 
Foundation 
Complete, Walls 
Going Up

King County’s contractor 
is now building the above 
ground pump station 
structure. Crews will continue 
electrical work and will install 
the pump station’s heavy 
machinery (pumps, motors, 
generators and odor control 
equipment) through the 
winter. Restoration, testing 
and the station’s connection 
to the regional wastewater 
conveyance system will  
occur later.

Landscaping Update

To protect safety and prevent property damage, King County will remove four Leyland Cypress trees at the 
southeast corner of the new pump station site. The trees received increased sunlight after pre-existing 
structures on the construction site were demolished and became too large for the confined space between the 
pump station fence and the neighboring condominium. The trees’ rapid growth makes maintaining them difficult 
and potentially dangerous. King County is working with the condominium residents and the City of Kirkland to 
revise the landscaping plan. 

Safety First

King County urges pedestrians to obey sidewalk closures and use extreme caution when passing by the 
worksite. Park users are urged to avoid entering the construction staging area or the park west of Juanita Creek 
for the duration of the project.

Drivers: please heed speed limits and be aware of pedestrians, bicyclists, and construction activities around the 
intersection of Northeast Juanita Drive and 93rd Avenue Northeast. Driving sight distances are limited near the 
site, especially heading eastbound on Northeast Juanita Drive. Please drive safely!

Thank you for your continuing patience during construction. Please call the 24-hour construction hotline  
206-205-3898 with questions or concerns.

To ensure safe, reliable wastewater services for a growing population, the King County Wastewater Treatment 
Division is replacing the Juanita Bay Pump Station. The new pump station will protect public health in your 
community for the next 40 years.



Department of Natural Resources and Parks
Wastewater Treatment Division
201 S. Jackson St., KSC-NR-0505
Seattle, WA 98104-3855

More Information?
n  Call the 24-hour construction hotline at 206-205-3898
n  Request e-mail updates by sending a message to: doug.marsano@metrokc.gov
n  Visit King County’s Web site at: http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/Juanita

Alternate Formats and Disability Accommodations

by calling 206-263-6029 or TTY Relay: 711.

CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS 
REPORT INSIDE: 
Winter Construction Schedule!

Juanita Bay Pump Station 
Replacement Project
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What to Expect
Crews will build the ground level of the pump station and continue work inside the structure

n  Work will generally occur 7 a.m. - 5 p.m. on weekdays, and occasionally on Saturdays from 9 a.m. 
- 6 p.m. 

n  Some night work in spring and summer 2008 when crews connect the new pump station to 
existing wastewater pipelines and to Puget Sound Energy’s power line. 

n  Trucks will continue to deliver concrete and other materials to the work site. Please use extra 
caution when passing near the work area.

n  A moderate increase in noise level will occur with ongoing construction at ground level.
n  The new pump station is scheduled for completion in Summer 2008.


